
Tisdale, Matthew 

7/18/2012 12:11:13 PM
Dietz, Sidney (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4)

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: More on data access...

Thanks. How about 230?

From: Dietz, Sidney [mailto:SBD4@pge.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, July 18, 2012 11:00 AM 
To: Tisdale, Matthew 
Subject: RE: More on data access...

Matthew -

i have John Joseph, who worked on the Green Communities thing, which was a CPUC program to help 
cities to a GHG inventory, ready to talk to you. We just tried your line, when should we call back?

yours,

sid

From: Tisdale, Matthew [mailto:matthew.tisdaie@cpuc.ca.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, July 18, 2012 10:38 AM
To: Dietz, Sidney
Subject: More on data access...

You're probably a couple steps ahead of me on this, but I just found this report from PG&E. It appears 
the "success story" I'm trying to learn more about was in the Green Communities program. The 
succesful data tranfers are described on pages 6-10. My question is: how did you do it? Hoping to learn 
the answer ASAP.

SB GT&S 0304969

mailto:SBD4@pge.com
mailto:matthew.tisdaie@cpuc.ca.gov


thx again!

Matthew

SB GT&S 0304970


